Ash Class Newsletter 20th September 2024



Class Rewards ©

Headteacher's awards:

Tyler - for following his schedule fantastically

Taye - for amazing partitioning

School Rules Award:

Harvey - for helping his friends to find resources in Ash class

Other News

You can also contact the Ash class staff team via our class email: ash@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

This is checked daily. If your child does anything fantastic at home that they would like to share with us, we would love to see! You can send us photos to the email address and your child can share them with the class.

Numeracy

This week we have been focussing on place value. We have been practicing our counting skills and ordering numbers.

Some of us have been learning about partitioning two-digit numbers.

Topic

This week we have learned about Judaism in RE, and how Jews belong to their religious group. We have also learned about weather and the seasons in Science.

Literacy

This week, our sounds group have been focussing on the sound /t/ and our word time group have been focussing on the sound /i/.

Our ditty group have been reading a ditty about a cat that is stuck in the rain, and our Purple book group have been reading a story about a lost hat.

PSD

This week we have thought about the things that we are good at. We are all good at lots of things!